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● The video conference room is a classroom and the same school behaviour and discipline policies 

apply to this environment. 

● Where possible you should be in a quiet space with a simple background behind you. The 

background where possible should not include thoroughfares or active spaces that might 

accidentally lead to inappropriate vision or distraction. Where possible students should not be in a 

bedroom. 

● You should prepare for school and be dressed appropriately (no pyjamas). 

● Check your emails and Google Classroom regularly for any information/invitations and passcodes 

communicated by your classroom teachers. 

● Punctuality is important online. You must communicate with your classroom teacher if you are 

unable to be present for a live lesson. 

● Our CARE policy still continues in the Virtual classroom. 



 

 

 

● Be prepared before a live lesson and make sure your technology is working.  

● Once you are in the live session, leave your microphone muted.  

● You can use headphones to mask external noises. 

● Just as you would in the classroom, your focus must be maintained and appropriate participation 

must occur.  

● Questions or clarifications for your teacher may be communicated through the messaging section 

of the Teams or Zoom platform.  

● Do not engage in any chat with others while the live session continues. 

● Classwork should be accessed through Google Classroom. You are required to complete the work 

to the best of your ability. 
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